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VALUE OF THE MONTH 

RESPECT 

“And as you wish that others would do 
to you, do so to them” 

 

Luke 6:31 

Message from the Chair of Governors 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Goodness the year has flown by and so many things have been 

achieved! 

As always, the governors thank all our wonderful children, staff and 

Headteacher who make Cradley School what it is, a safe and caring 

place. I met a person who congratulated me, as governor for the way the 

children behaved at The Three Counties Show saying how polite they 

were and that their behaviour was a delight. What an accolade! 

Unfortunately, I have been ill the last few weeks of term so have missed 

all the events. However I have been told all was fabulous as expected. 

Of course!  Thanks go to all involved. 

I wish all Year 6 children the very best on their onward journey and hope 

they remember to occasionally look at the Bible given to them on their 

leaving Cradley School, by St.James Church Cradley. 

Have a wonderful Summer all of you, plenty of time to relax as families 

and enjoy new experiences. 

Eryl Copp 

mailto:admin@cradley.hereford.sch.uk
http://www.cradleyschool.org.uk


School Calendar 

September 

2 - Children back to school 

25 - Whole School Flu Nasal Immunisation 

 

October 

8 - Rags to Riches Collection 

9 - School Photos 

13-24 - Class 3 Swimming every afternoon 

Guitar Lessons with Tom 

Doherty 

tom-doherty@hotmail.co.uk 

Elizabeth Bennett will be offering 

flute lessons as well from 

September. 

Music Lessons at Cradley 



Arbor Parent Portal 

We are now using Arbor for all 

school payments and club, trip 

and meal bookings.   Please 

check your junk email if you 

haven’t received an email with log

-in details. 

Meal payments will be taken on 

the day of the meal. 

 

If you have any problems 

accessing the portal please do let 

the office know. 

Many thanks 

Mrs Morgan 

Your Name On It are our uniform suppliers and they now have a shop on 

Bye Street in Ledbury so do pay them a visit when you next need uniform. 

They also have an online shop where you can order: http://

www.yournameonitshop.co.uk/cradley_primary.html 

Uniform Stockist News 

http://www.yournameonitshop.co.uk/cradley_primary.html
http://www.yournameonitshop.co.uk/cradley_primary.html


 

 

Well done to Oak Class who have had 94.87% attendance this week! 

They get to look after Alfie the Attendance Bear next week.  Please can 

we remind parents that arrivals after 8.45am are counted as late 

and arrivals after 8.55am once registers close count as a missed 

morning session and are included in attendance figures. 

 

Maple Class   91.67%  Whole school  91% 

Sycamore Class   88.67% 

Birch Class    88.8% 

Oak Class     94.87% 

 

Attendance 

 

 
Friends of Cradley School (FoCS)

News 

Thank you so much to each and every one 

of you who has supported us this year and 

helped us to raise funds for our school! 

 

Through our fundraising efforts we have 

paid for coach travel for trips and resources 

for classrooms which all enhance and contribute to our children’s 

education. 

 

Please do remember to use Easyfundraising over the 

holidays when shopping online - every little helps! 

 

Have a wonderful Summer and we look forward to more fundraising 

and events in September! 

The FoCS Team 







 

 

 

 

WEEKLY AWARDS 

Last Two Weeks 

HAZEL CLASS  

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Faye 

Blake for his amazing throwing skills. 

Ila for helping to water the flowers. 

MAPLE CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Jesse 

Innis and Nathan for their amazing behaviour on our school 
trip. 

SYCAMORE CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Benjamin 

Phoebe for her engagement across the curriculum. 

BIRCH CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Emily 

Haydn for taking such pride in his mosaic. 

Lottie for being so enthusiastic with her learning. 

OAK CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Thomas, Arian 

Frankie for his steely determination to improve. 

Rennelle for representing Cradley School so well at John 
Masefield. 

Dexter for his tremendous application and developing 
confidence in speaking in front of others. 

Zach for his tremendous application and developing confidence 
in speaking in front of others. 

HEAD TEACHER 

AWARD 

Eli for showing such bravery with his play performance. 

Daisy for being so polite around school. 

Harry for succeeding in his recent tennis competition. 

Johnny and Poppy for their amazing fundraising efforts at the 
Summer Fayre. 



Hazel News 

This week has seen the return of some more glorious sunshine. Outside we 

have kept cool, with plenty of water play and ice lollies! The weather has been 

perfect for our chosen country this week - Hawaii. The children have been 

learning about hula dancing and tropical flowers with the help of stories from Lilo 

and Stitch. 



Hazel News 



Maple Class 



Maple Class 



Sycamore Class 



Sycamore Class 
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Birch Class 

Birch Class had a lovely Move Up Day! They explored Japanese culture 

through the book, The Star Festival. 



Birch Class 

And on 

Wednesday they 

enjoyed 

strawberries and 

ice cream as a 

Wimbledon treat! 

On Tuesday Birch Class enjoyed 

their home-grown tomatoes with 

cheese and crackers. 



Matilda The Musical! 



 

Oak Class 



 

Farewell to Year 6! 








